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8th September 2022 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
‘Meet the Team’ Meetings 
 
I would like to invite you to our evening team meetings at the beginning of the new academic year. 

This is an opportunity for you to meet the teachers within each Team. They will take the opportunity to give 
you an overview of the learning for each year group and give you more detail of important aspects of the 
curriculum, outline our systems, routines and provide you with some ideas and ways to support your child at 
home. 

The meetings will take place as follows: 

Team Leader Team Classes Date, Time and Location 

Mrs Rapsey Years 3 & 4 Gophers, Meerkats, Dolphins and 
Orcas classes 

Wednesday, 14th September 2022, 
commencing 17:45 in the School Hall 

Mrs Rapsey Years 5 & 6 Kangaroos, Wombats, Koalas and 
Pandas classes 

Wednesday, 14th September 2022, 
commencing 18:30 in the School Hall 

Mrs Ashford Years 1 & 2 Jaguars, Tigers, Moles and Otters 
classes 

Wednesday, 21st September 2022, 
commencing 17:45 in the School Hall 

 
We look forward to seeing you there. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 

Brian Walton 
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